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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are at the end of the fourth week of 
term. The children have settled back in to 
school life really well and are focused on their 
learning. 
 
Can I please ask parents to continue support-
ing their child's learning by ensuring they 
have good routines at home, sensible bed 
times and not long hours playing on computer 
games. This will enable them to be fresh and 
ready to learn every morning in school. 
 
Working as a team together we are making 
sure our children’s well being and mental 
health are being fully supported. If you are 
experiencing any difficulties at home please 
contact a member of our mentoring team who 
will do their upmost to advise and assist you. 
 
 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

1N: Aleena 1F: Amatallah 

2L:  Ilinca 2M: Hayaa 

3L: Tazeem 3G:  Anaya 

4B: Sarah 4C: Mia 

5A: Ali 5B: Sihaam 

6S: Helena 6:Muuadh 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for 

Being a  Kind and Good Friend 

Diary Dates 
 

 
Autumn half term begins on Satur-
day 23rd October 2021 to Sunday 
31st  October 2021 
 
Children return to school on Monday 1st 
November 2021 
 
Christmas Holiday begins on Saturday 
18th December 2021 and ends on     
Monday 3rd January 2022. 

Attendance Race 
 

I have just checked the attendance 
figures for week 3 of this term. Mrs 
Harris’s  Year 6 class is still in  the 
lead and Mr Lillicrapp’s  year 3 class is  
still in second place. Well Done! 
 
It is now up to all of you to try to beat 
Year 6 and Year 3 by coming to school 
everyday and NOT being late! 
 
I wonder who will take the lead next 
week OR will it stay the same?!! 



If you require this    
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 
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Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 

 


